Dear Bautista Family,

I wanted to thank you so much for the scholarship that you provided for me this year. I know that these are hard times and my family and I are really grateful for your generosity and understanding. Your help was a relief to all of us, but especially for my dad since he is the head of the family. I am grateful for the financial support and appreciate this opportunity given to me through this scholarship and I will try my best to be worthy of it. Thank you for helping young Latinos have a better education in Cristo Rey.

Sincerely, Guadalupe Juarez